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Purpose 

The paper updates the Executive Team on the COVID-
19 Vaccination Autumn Booster Programme 
Performance and Plan.  

Approval  

Assurance X 

Update  

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 
outstanding 
care 

To promote 
and support 
health and 
wellbeing 

To maximise 
the potential of 
our workforce 
 

To continuously 
learn and 
improve 

To achieve 
better value 

X X X X X 

Identify which principal risk this report relates to: 

PR1 Significant deterioration in standards of safety and care   

PR2 Demand that overwhelms capacity  

PR3 Critical shortage of workforce capacity and capability X 

PR4 Failure to achieve the Trust’s financial strategy  

PR5 Inability to initiate and implement evidence-based Improvement and 
innovation 

 

PR6 Working more closely with local health and care partners does not 
fully deliver the required benefits  

 

PR7 Major disruptive incident  

PR8 Failure to deliver sustainable reductions in the Trust’s impact on 
climate change 

 

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

 
None  
 

Executive Summary 

 
Background  
 
The 2022 Autumn Booster programme commenced on 5th September 2022 for roving 
services and PCN’s to offer COVID vaccines to care home residents and staff and go live 
for KMH Hub and local vaccination services from 12th September 2022.  
 
The attached slides provide operational programme details and performance.  
The Summary highlights to date are:  

• National Context  

• KMH Hub offer 

• ICB Programme Performance  

• KMH Hub Performance 38% over plan   

• COVID and Flu Vaccines available for SFH staff from 3rd October 2022. 
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Recommendation 
 
The Trust Board is asked to take assurance from the report and to note the significant 
contributions made by colleagues at Sherwood Forest to enable the successful delivery of 
vaccinations to the citizens of Nottinghamshire and colleagues working at Sherwood and 
surrounding NHS Trusts.  
 
 

 


